New Denver, B. C.
December 27th, 1944

From: the desk of: Mr. H.P.Lougheed, To: Mr, Kondo,
Spokesman, Japanese
National Committee,

I have been requested by the Delegate in Canada
of the International Red Crosse, Mr. Ernest L. Maag,
to deliver toc you a New Year's message to all
Japanese Nationales in this area:!

"ON OCCASION OF THE NEW YEAR 1945, THE PRESIDENT OF THE
JAPANESE RED CROSS, PRINCE KUNIYUKE TOKUGAWA, SPEAKING
IN THE NAME OF TWELVE MILLION MEMBERS OF THE JAPANESE A
RED CROSS, PRESENTS TO YOU THE BEST WISHES FOR YOUR ]
HEALTH AND HAPPINESS." \

Signed: H. P. Lougheed

H. P. Lougheed
Supervisor

HPL/VK
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